
 

 

Welcome to our final newsletter for 2010, we 

hope they have been informative; your   feedback 

has been appreciated. We Wish you and your pets 

all a happy and healthy Holiday. period 

 

 

 

 

CLINIC CHRISTMAS HOURS  

 

The clinic will be closed for Christmas from 

Friday December 24th at 4.30pm until 

Wednesday December 29th at 7.30am. 

We will be closed for New Year from Friday December 

31st at 4.30pm until Tuesday January 4th at 7.30am. 

There will be a veterinarian available for emergencies 

over the Christmas and New Year break. Contact the 

clinic on 52811221 and you will be given the vet on calls 

phone number which is 0407811222. 

 

 

TIPS FOR A SAFE CHRISTMAS 

 

 Watch out for potential toxins with chocolate, nuts, 

garlic or onions. 

 Avoid cooked bones from the barbecue and watch out 

for left over meat skewers, often the skewer is 

ingested too. 

 Don’t feed the left over’s from your Christmas 

dinner. 

 

These foods can cause tummy upsets, diarrhoea and in 

severe cases pancreatitis. This is very painful condition 

and often requires the dog to be hospitalised for fluid 

and antibiotic therapy and pain relief. 



 

Bones once cooked become brittle and splinter. These 

shards of bones can cause a lot of damage, either 

becoming lodged in the dog’s mouth, passing through 

the stomach, or trying to pass bone fragments in the 

faeces. This is very distressing and painful for the dog 

and usually requires veterinary treatment. 

 

 

 

PREVENTING DEADLY HEATSTROKE 

 

On a hot summer day our pets cannot change 

their wardrobe or turn on the air 

conditioning to keep cool. Consider these points to 

avoid heatstroke in you pet. 

 Is shade available all day? 

 Is fresh, cool water always in reach? Provide more 

than one source in case of spillage. 

 For indoor pets, is the house cool throughout the 

day? 

 NEVER leave your pet in the car; even a quick errand 

can be dangerous. 

 NEVER exercise your pet in the heat of the day. 

 All animals are at risk but be extra careful of 

brachycephalic breeds (dogs with short noses such 

as pugs and bulldogs), heavy coated or overweight 

animals, and pets with heart or respiratory problems. 

 

Signs of heatstroke: 

 Excessive panting and drooling 

 Bluish or bright red tongue and gums 

 Staggering or seizures 

 

First Aid for Heatstroke: 

 Cool your pet immediately; immersing your pet’s body 

in cool water is best or use a hose 

 Provide airflow over your pet with a fan 

 Seek veterinary attention right away, place a cold 

damp towel over you pets and use the car air 

conditioner when travelling to the clinic. 

 

Intensive care may be required to save your pet’s life. Ask 

us for more information if you are concerned. 



SLIP, SLOP, SLAP – SUN SAFETY FOR PETS 

 

Slip,Slop,Slap, isn’t just for humans – it’s also a message 

we should keep in mind for our four legged friends. They 

may be covered in fur but the sun can still do some 

serious damage. Any dog or cat can get sunburn, but 

hairless dogs, white and pink skinned pets and thin haired 

pets are particularly susceptible. The most susceptible 

areas are the ears, nose, lips, snout, eyelids and chest. 

Some dogs like to lie in the sun on their backs, and can get 

burnt on the belly area and inner thighs. 

Just like humans, sunburn on pets can have nasty 

consequences. UV radiation is a factor in some animal 

cancers such as squamous cell carcinoma, a malignant 

cancer which can spread to other parts of the body. 

Another cancer thought to be UV-induced is dermal 

haemangiosarcoma. 

If your pet is unlucky enough to be diagnosed with a skin 

cancer, it doesn’t necessarily mean a death sentence. Just 

like humans, we treat each animal and its skin cancer on a 

case by case basis. 

Protecting your pet from the sun can be as simple as 

making sure you keep them out of the sun during the 

hottest parts of the day – either by bringing them inside or 

providing a shelter or shad to which they can escape if 

you’re not at home. 

There are also a number of products on the market to 

make the job of keeping your pet sun safe a lot easier. Pet 

specific sun screens and designed specifically for animals 

and are the only ones that should be used. 

DON’T use a human sunblock. Some substances in these 

can be toxic to animals and dogs and cats tend to lick 

sunscreen, especially when it is applied to their face. 

There’s also a technique to applying sunscreen to your 

pet. Just like kids, dogs can get a little excited when 

attention is focused on them. When you are ready to apply 

the sunscreen, try to distract your pet so it won’t lick it 

off straight away. Have a little play or offer a treat. 

 

 

 

 

 



Critter Christmas 

 

What are you getting your furry friend for Christmas? 

The list is endless but here are a few suggestions. 

 Quality time: the best present you can give a pet. 

 Juicy bone: available from any good butcher, give 

a fresh RAW bone that is big enough to chew all 

day. 

 Cat Dangler: cats love anything that dangles and 

flutters and will go nuts over a toy mouse. 

 Slippery Brick: a frozen ice block (such as An ice-cream 

container)using beef or chicken stock can be a great treat 

on a hot day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheers 

Have a Happy and Safe Christmas from the team at Bannockburn 

Veterinary Clinic 

 

 

 

 


